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MPLA Activities 

 Wrote a retrospective article on Jerry Kaup’s career and contributions to MPLA for 

the February – March MPLA Newsletter 

 Participated in the MPLA electronic archives videoconference on January 15th  

 Contacted state reps, encouraging them to solicit presenters/proposals for the 

WLA/MPLA conference 

 Advertised MPLA’s Individual Professional Development Grants in the North Dakota 

State Library’s newsletter, Flickertale 

 Reminder: WLA/MPLA conference proposals are due on May 1st 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eric Stroshane 


